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Hi

Please stop the extension of the abusive overreach of "Emergency Powers" in Queensland.
Many countries have stopped all mandates as they came to their senses. The mandates did
way more harm to people, than the virus ever could and as uncensored  scientific data
becoming more available, it is time to give up the illegal use of these powers. No more
extensions of these powers to power-hungry dictators within our democracy.

Kind regards
Frederik Kruger
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